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First name: Ruth

Last name: Gensler

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello, 

 

This plan for the Stibnite Gold project has been thoroughly reviewed and revised over the years, and I'm glad you

reached this decision of approval. The lengthy process has been a testament to a thorough job done by the

Forest Service and Perpetua Resources, among many others. 

 

I believe the process has worked and the approved plan represents a delicate but successful balance between

the concerns of the environment, the engine of industry, and the needs of the defense community. 

 

I thank you for your diligence over the years and I hope that the  final approval happens without any delay. It is

not easy to make these decisions and I don't envy your role. Thank you again. 


